
Rockford Public Schools
       2023-2024 

      Developmental Kindergarten 
       and Kindergarten Enrollment 

Enrollment is now open!

Welcome future Rockford Rams!

Please visit our website to review  
the online enrollment procedures

and required documentation.

www.rockfordschools.org/enrollment-procedures/

**If  on May 25, 2023 your child is a current DK, Early Childhood Special Education , SIP 
or SSG student, an additional enrollment request is not required.

https://www.rockfordschools.org/enrollment-procedures/
http://www.rockfordschools.org/enrollment-procedures/

